
NEPA MPO Request For Qualifications for Consulting Services 

The Northeastern Pennsylvania Alliance (NEPA) is seeking qualifications from firms for 

the update of the Long Range Transportation Plan for the Northeastern Pennsylvania 

Metropolitan Planning Organization (NEPA MPO) and “Consulting Services.”  The 

Consulting Services will be on-call, as-needed for a wide range of support services related 

to transportation planning, with particular attention to maintenance, updates and support 

for existing plans.  

Details and guidance for preparation of qualifications is presented within the RFQ. A 

complete RFQ package may be obtained from: 

Kate McMahon, AICP 

Vice President, Transportation Services 

Northeastern Pennsylvania Alliance 

1151 Oak Street, Pittston, PA 18640 

Tel: (570) 891-4670; email: kmcmahon@nepa-alliance.org 

All proposals must be submitted by email to kmcmahon@nepa-alliance.org no later than 

5:00 PM on October 24, 2025.  Responses are encouraged from firms qualified as small 

businesses or certified Minority/Woman/Disadvantaged Business Enterprises.  NEPA is an 

Equal Opportunity Employer. 
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